
Columbia City Park Board Minutes 

April 26, 2021 
 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis  

Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

 

Members absent: 

Park Board Vice President Larry Walter 

 

Also in attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green 

 

After reviewing the minutes of the March 22, 2021 meeting, Roger Ferrell made a motion to 

approve the minutes, which is seconded by Mark Ellis, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On 

the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

Mark Green, Park Superintendent presented an Addendum to transfer title of real estate to the 

park from the school on May 1, 2021. Roger Ferrell made a motion to approve the transfer of 

school property to the park, which is seconded by Kim Varga. On the call of the vote, all voted 

aye.   

 

Green announced that tomorrow night April 27,2021 he will be presenting the maintenance barn 

project to City Council for approval.  

 

Mark stated Baseball/Softball is in full season with games Monday- Thursday. Green announced 

last weekend was the first On Turf Tournament. Mark stated we will host a pickleball 

tournament during Old Settlers week which is a new event for the park.  Mark announced this 

year the concession stand at the Aquatic Center will be operated by the park with a new menu 

available for customers.  

 

Mark Green announced that the Parks Department will be applying for a Federal Grant to the 

National Park Service for Land and Water Conservation Funds to acquire and develop park land.  

  

 

The next meeting will be May 24, 2021.  

 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department.  

 

 

 


